[bookmark: _GoBack]I also wanted to highlight some points from the annual report and bring to your attenstion some issues that will face residents over the next four years.

2019 - 2022
CIL – Paid out over £2m on projects during 2019-2022 None in Chadacre!!
LCWIP Introduced. (Local Cycling Walking Infrastructure Plan).
Became First Rural Authority to carry out a Full Tree Canopy Survey which has formed part of our Biodiversity Program.
Paid out over £43m in Business Grants over this period.
Babergh played a part along with our Key Partners (New Anglia LEP & James Cartlidge) to bring major investment to the Philips Avent Site in Glemsford, which should total £62.2m by GCB, restoring 220 jobs.
333 affordable homes delivered in the past four years.
Babergh’s Carbon Footprint has been reduced by using HVO Fuel for its freighter fleet & with 500 Solar Panels fitted on our Leisure Centre’s and 40 new Solar covered Parking Bays in Sudbury.

2023 Onwards
The possible devolution deal for Suffolk.
RaWS – Resource and Waste Strategy, Government policy which all local authorities will be expected to instroduce. This will have a direct impact on residents in how we will have to deal with our household waste.
Babergh proposes a joint £12m Investment is new out of District Waste Depot, which will probably be outside our District. 
Joint Local Plan – First Part must be completed by December 2023! 

